
Peek of the Week 
The Orchard —24th January 2022 

Our Learning 

English 

The children have continued to 
explore the story “ George and 
the Dragon” . They have been 
learning adjectives to describe 
the 2 main characters in the sto-
ry; the dragon and the mouse. 
Children will start a new book 
next week called, ‘Where the Wild 
Things Are.’  

Maths 

The children have been learning 
about ‘big’ and ‘small’. They have 
been identifying and comparing 
big and small objects.  

In Cherry’s children have been 
learning about using a number 
line to work out  subtractions 
sums. 

Provision 

This week, the children have been 
making different musical instru-
ments from cardboard rolls and 

Important Dates 

 30th Jan — 6th Feb  
National story telling 
week 

 1st Feb 
Chinese New Year 

 7th Feb 
Children’s mental 
health week 

 11th Feb 
International day of 
women and girls in   
science  

 

Makaton sign:  

Star of the week 

Pears: Nabeerah  Oranges: Ali  Apples: Zorawar  Plums: Japjot  Cherries: Asher. 

Word of the week: Mouse and Dragon 

Contact us: orchard@prioryschool.com                  01628 600300 

 

Please explore this word  

with your child. 


